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SOUTHERN TIER MAYOR’S VIDEO CONFERENCE  
 
 
NIAGARA FALLS, ON - The South Niagara Chambers of Commerce [SNCC] are excited to announce the 
Southern Tier Mayor’s Luncheon has been redesigned to a video conference to discuss Covid-19.  
 
The SNCC has partnered with B4 Networks, Grant Thornton, Niagara Board of Trade and Commerce, and 
Brock University to bring you the Southern Tier Mayors’ Luncheon event, now turned into a video 
conference on April 29, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. on Zoom.  
 
Our members will have the opportunity to hear first-hand from our Mayors on how our communities are 
managing through this unprecedented crisis. They will discuss what is happening in the region and 
answer questions that are meaningful to our membership.  
 
“Our community is going through a truly unprecedented time,” Executive Director Dolores Fabiano said. 
“As we talk about this in our community, let’s also remember to support our small businesses. South 
Niagara is open for business - it might just look different for a while. ”  
 
The Mayors attending are as follows: Mayor Diodati, Mayor Gibson, Mayor Steele, Mayor Junkin, Mayor 
Redekop, Mayor Campion, and Mayor Ugulini.  
 
Registration is available now at mayorsvideoconference.eventbrite.ca.  
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